
 

Friday 16th November 2018 
 

Dear All, 

The EYFS and Key Stage 1 children are presenting their Nativity Play, “Hey Ewe” on Wednesday 12th December and Thursday 13th 

December at 9.30am in the school hall. Before the play, festive refreshments will be available.  

It would be helpful if families coming to the Nativity could return the attached form, letting us know which day they would prefer.  

Tickets will be limited to 2 per child then any spare tickets will be allocated by pulling names out of a hat.  Please return the slip by 

Friday 23rd November. 

The FOSS are hoping to record ’Hey Ewe’ on a camcorder.  DVD’s of the Nativity play will be available for parents/guardians to 

purchase from the FOSS at a cost of around £2.50 each. 

Ideal stocking fillers and presents for family and friends! 

For this to go ahead we do need the parents/guardians of every child in the play to sign the consent form below and return it to 

the office please. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ---------------------------------------------

“Hey Ewe” 

Tickets are limited to 2 per child. Once first round tickets have been allocated, any spare tickets will then be 

distributed.  Please indicate below which day you would prefer by ticking the box.  

 

Child’s name …………………………………………………………………..  Class……………………………….…………… 

Wednesday 12th December 2018    

Thursday 13th December 2018   

I would like …….. extra tickets for Wednesday 12th December 

I would like ……… extra tickets for Thursday 13th December 

I consent to my child being filmed for the DVD             YES/NO 

 

Signed __________________________________ Due to the time constraints please return by Friday 23rd November. 

With best wishes 

Kay Bridson 

Headteacher 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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